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 Gillian Mosely COMNOT2014/6227/P 25/11/2014  13:39:00 I am the freeholder at 36 Lambs Conduit Street. This is both my residence and my office. There is also 

another residential unit above my flat.

I am deeply concerned about the potential noise levels this unit will involve.

17-21 Emerald Street backs directly onto my property and these together with a handful of 

neighbouring properties form an echo chamber.

When I looked at the noise assessment report this does not appear to have been taken into 

consideration. 

It also looks like the unit they propose to install is considerably noisier than their target decibel level.

I trust that you will consider these points carefully and ask for any appropriate further measurements.

With thanks

36a Lambs 

Conduit Street
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